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  JOTTER PAD

ACROSS

	1	 Shot during surrender (4,2)
	4	 Time to track back in great numbers 
(6)
	8	 Former pupil reflective, during summer, 
in Paris Match (7)
	9	 More cat hair mostly in that place (7)
	11	 Lad with pliers repaired Earl’s shoe (10)
	12	 Fellow worker’s mother runs off (4)
	13	 Public display of anger witnessed on 
the radio (5)
	14	 Chum’s swallowing Labour leader’s 
nonsense (8)
	16	 Organ grinder finally tucking into 
assorted canapés (8)
	18	 Bringer of good luck needing no 
introduction in town (5)
	20	Contents of file? Another list (4)
	21	 The largest part of ship filled with 
animals? Just the opposite (5,5)
	23	 Attendant largely opposed to showy 
display (7)
	24	Perhaps Joan of Arc’s horse gets home 
at last (7)
	25	 Screw former revolutionary on the way 
back (6)
	26	 Argue about crime Morse essentially 
dismissed (6)

DOWN

	1	 Occasions for millions to stuff 
restrictions (5)
	2	 Free from obligation with regard to 
rental agreement (7)
	3	 Meddle with current rent-free 
arrangement (9)
	5	 Complain — not great at first in stir (5)
	6	 Best to beat it? Heading north after 
work (7)
	7	 Was suspicious of fish-eating American 
animal getting upset (5,1,3)
	10	 Sooty to identify dangerous place (5,4)
	13	 Draw from opening of spy story by 
ship’s officer (9)
	15	 Support for old club starts to 
reinvigorate Everton (9)
	17	 Politician dispatched by agreement (7)
	19	 Those colluding may be in them? (7)
	21	 Person avoiding company of fellow 
beyond help has left for good (5)
	22	 Argument at home over sharing work 
(3-2)
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